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Subject: I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm
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Dear Cantebury council,  
 
I have very unhappy and object to the proposed housing development of Brooklands farm. 
 
I am very, very concerned with the infrastructure  that is already struggling such as schools, police, NHS in this area. 
 
I am concerned with the extra traffic this will bring to Whitstable, air polution and also the burden it will bring on 
refuse services, our already rubbish sewage and water systems. 
 
I am also very concerned that you are not building this for the locals of whitstable, but just for people that are 
choosing to move away from London and into Whitstable. 
 
This is green land that you are using to cement over.  We need to nurture our farmland not destroy it.  
 
I strongly object to this development. 
 
Mrs J. Scurr 
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